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Departmental Committee meeting

02. 01. 2019

The meeting of the Departmental Committee of History was held on 02. 01. 2019 at 2.00

pm.

Resolutions are as below:

(i)

(ii)

The resolutions of the last meeting held on 26. 12. 2018 are confirmed.

However, on careful reconsideration of the Resolution of the DC meeting,
read along with the Government Order No, 1125-Edn(U)/1 U(VID)-03/18
dated 19.12.2018, three faculty members of the Department of History, Prof,
Ujjayan Bhattacharya, Mr. Gautam Chando Roy, and Dr. Debjani Das,
dissented in their opinion regarding the inclusion of the phrase “Persons
from allied disciplines” in the Resolution. The clause in that particular
Resolution reads, “Persons from allied disciplines, with outstanding research
track record and publications in any branch of Modern Indian History,
including History of Bengal, will be also eligible”. The three faculty members
are of the opinion that the Vidyasagar Chair Professor in the Department of
History should necessarily be from the discipline of History.

Prof. Sujaya Sarkar will send an application for taking CCL (Child Care
Leave) from 14. 02. 2019 ¢o 14. 03. 2019 to University authority. The
Departmental Committee has accepted this.
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